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In the last month or two, quite interesting and really miraculous things have happened. One evening after 

we had fulfilled a difficult stage, there was a wonderful sign in the sky. Anita looked up as we waited on 

the bus and saw a strange cloud formation rapidly changing form. As I looked up, it turned into the shape 

of a horn or trumpet. It was quite clear and unmistakable. In addition, all the sky was black except this 

one small area where the formation was and it was directly in front of the moon. 

 

Next the form changed shape and became an angel -- also very clear and unmistakable. Next appeared a 

series of dog faces which were smiling and making various expressions, about five or six of them. It was 

fantastic, unbelievable. 

 

After returning home I opened the Bible and the verse about Gabriel appearing to John the Baptist's father 

was what first appeared. The dogs? Well, part of the test we had gone through was associated with a dog. 

Heavenly Father was quite happy; we really felt it. Many other things have happened and we'll have to 

wait in order to explain it all. 

 


